
Board Meeting Minutes 
January 28th, 2021 

 
 

 
Review of the coach’s committee meeting and what the notes are. Overview of different 
struggles and challenges. Uncertainty about OSAA sports Ads are having a hard time giving any 
suggestions to Lacrosse.  
 
Because everything is up in the air, it is hard to know how to plan. Hopefully some decisions and 
clarification will come out of that. We are at this weird standstill. No dates in TRL or in Metro. 
TRL- Ads mentioned playing some NL games but could not go outside the Metro area. We won’t 
know more until after the OSAA meeting on Feb 8th.  
 
We need to send emails out to the state to be flexible with scheduling dates. Temporary hold 
until we know more. ACTION email coaches to extend deadline to March 15th.  
 
Suggestion of utilizing the Forum on the website again to pick out of league games.  
 
Is OWLUA ready to handle the number of games we are about to throw out at them? Ali is 
planning to meet with Cam and meeting with them before Feb 8th meeting. That way there are 
more answers regarding refs. It is anticipated that they will be able to cover the 12-game max 
that we have set forth.  
 
Wilsonville has said they are willing to host the jamboree. It will be done in a similar way to the 
scrimmage series. In terms of registration. Wilsonville is all good with having any players on the 
field. Needs a detailed run down of what we need given to Wilsonville. Maybe loosen the 50-
person cap on players.  
 
OWLUA has sent out a survey about reffing. They are trying to get an idea of numbers.  
 
Have we thought about reaching out to coaches and filling an umpire gap for this season only? 
Would that alleviate part of the issue? Maybe we could ask OWLUA?  
 
There are no dates for trainings yet. So that is a factor in the waiting game.  
 
Open coach registration soon. Clarification about CPR training etc.  
 
Culmination week: Letting teams opt in and opt out of a culmination week. Over all feeling of 
wanting to “just play”. Keep playing even if you opt out.  
 
Maybe we set a date in 1st week of May and see who would want to play? Do not call it a state 
championship.  
 
Could there be a couple of mini-tournaments between teams of equal rankings? 


